
[Type here] 
 

 

+ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week... 
 

We have begun our new topic ‘Polar 
Adventure’. 

In English we have read the book ‘The Girl, 
the Bear and the Magic Shoes’ by Julia 
Donaldson. We are learning the story to 

help us with our own story writing. 

In Maths we looked at halves and quarters 
of shapes and amounts.   

In phonics we have continued with phase 5 
sounds by looking at the sounds au, oe, 
wh, ph and ey and learning to spell the 
tricky words so, said, have and like. 
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Next Week.... 

We will be continuing to explore our 
class book. In Maths we will be looking 
at fractions of capacity and volume. 
Dates for your Diary 

 

Thursday 8th November at 9:15am 
Remembrance Service in school to be 
led by Year 6 - all welcome 
Friday 9th November at 6pm please 
join us for PTA Bingo @ St Bernard’s 
Club 
KS1 Cinema Night – 26th November 
3:30-5:30pm 

KS1 Christmas Party & Lunch – 17th 
December 

KS1 Nativity – 19th December @ 2pm 
& 6pm 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

Isla S, Emily, Edward, Freddie, Ruby, 
Charlie, Sofia, Alexie, Lewis, 

Percysledge, William and Harry. 

            Thank You 

For your ongoing support for the fundraising in 
school. 

We raised an amazing £218.35 for the 
Harvest Appeal.  

And the amazing grand total so far for the 
Bog-Eyed Jog is £1019.72. Please can any 
outstanding sponsor money be sent in next 

week. 

 

Certificates and Awards 
 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Isla S 

Christian Value Certificate for  

Trust– 

Isla B 


